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August 5, 1983

MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

.

FROM: Thomas E. Murley, Regional Administrator, RI

SUBJECT: REPORT OF INQUIRY ON POSSIBLE FALSIFICATION OF REACTOR
OPERATOR TRAINING RECORDS

Enclosed for your information is a Report of Inquiry received by Region I
from the Office of Investigation (01) concerning an intra-company memoran-
dum provided to O! from Robert Arnold, President, General Public Utilities
Nuclear (GPUN), on June 2,1983. This memorandum could be construed to
indicate falsification of reactor operator training records; however, ,

upon inquiry, O! found no evidence of false training records. '

~

This infonnation is being provided to you at this time because you may3

deem it relevant and material to an issue in the restart proceeding and.

accordingly you may wish to notify the appropriate boards. Please note
that the Report of Inquiry indicates it should not at this time be distri-
buted outside the NRC, and consequently, you should check with OI prior
to such distribution. Should you require further infonnation in this
regard. please advise. .
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| Thomas E. Murley
Regionial Administrator*
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Enclosures:
As stated

|.
cc: w/encls.
E. Christenbury, ELD .
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bec: -

J. Allan
R. Starostecki
T. Martin
R. Keimig
J. Gutierrez
M. Conner
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